We welcome all who enter the doors of this church. Just as God's self-revelation is made complete in the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit, so do your prayers and presence make our worship service more complete. We pray that you may be strengthened and nourished as our community is enriched and uplifted by your presence among us. If you come as a visitor, we pray you will leave as a friend. Please sign our guest book.

## QUIETLY ENTER THIS HOLY PLACE TO HEAR GOD'S WORD FOR YOU

• Remember to practice thankfulness and add a coin to your *United Thank Offering* box.

## HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

- The **Mission Plate** for July will continue to go to St. Andrew's Children's Clinic in AZ. They diagnose, treat and care for children from Mexico with health issues that cannot be treated in their country.
- A new food pantry plan has been put in place. The foods we will be collecting for the month of July are powdered lemonade mix, iced tea mix, tea, coffee, toilet tissue, soap, and dish soap. Please see the June Tidings for more information or see Rose Reith with questions.
- Vacation Bible School registration has begun! Registration forms are located on the table in the Narthex. We are looking for adult volunteers and for sponsors of VBS attendees. You will find a sponsor form in your bulletin. If you are not able to volunteers, your PRAYERS for a successful VBS are greatly appreciated! Please spread the word! This is a community VBS! Thank you! Please see Eileen DeMings or Cat Reith-Lowery with any questions!

## **STAY CONNECTED!**







Website

Facebook

Tithely—Giving